
Cedar Creek Eagles Parent Newsletter 

September 4, 2020 
 

A note from Mrs. Ruby, Principal 
This hasn’t been an ordinary start to the school year but CCE is extraordinary. 
We are working hard to get things ready for our 50% opening on September 9. 
We have added four portables to our site and a large group of new and excited 
teachers. We have hand sanitizer, masks, wipes and floors marked for social 

distancing. All we are missing are the learners. Our goal is to reach and teach 100%. Let’s work 
together to make it a great year. We are CCE. We got this! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Masks are required for all 

ages and should be brought 

each day. Students wear them 

at all times except whilw 

eating or playing PE or recess. 

 

Hand sanitizer is ready all over 

campus. Students will learn and 

practice routines to be safe, 

respectful, responsible in 

health and in life.

 

Do a self check before 

sending your child to school 

each day. Are they healthy? 

Is there temparature normal? 

If not, stay home and report 

health concerns to the school 

and your doctor.

 

Focus on Student Health and Safety 

Online: 

Online Learning starts 

on ZOOM at 7:45. 

Check in with your 

teacher for your 

grade levels specific 

online and on-your-

own learning. 

Packets: 

Picked up on September 

4th. Drive up to the 

school or come to the 

Office on September 9. 

The second round of 

packets are due 

September 18. 

Onsite: 
Bus times will be provided 
Drop off: 7am (no earlier) 

Breakfast: 7:15 in classrooms 

Bell: 7:45 

Dismissal: 3:15 

If you need for  your student  

to leave early or have a change 

in transportation, call by 1:30. 

Schedules for Learning: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CCE PTA is always looking for 

help. We plan activities to connect 

parents and help the school raise 

funds and be a better place to 

learn.  

We would love to have you join us! 

Please complete the form and we 

will be in 

touch.https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0

/#search/PTA/FMfcgxwJXfhwNdJpFRWD

WkSWjhkndSvZ 

 

Pick Up Schedule 

In order to keep kids safe and spaced appropriately, we will have a staggered  

dismissal time as follows: 

3:00 Last names A-G may pick up students 

3:10 Last names H-P may pick up students 

3:20 Last names Q-Z may pick up students 

You will be given a car tag on your first day of school to put in your window. Please arrive 

within your time to prevent delays. Early arrivals will be asked to park or go back around. 

For everyone’s safety, please stay in your cars whether you are 

dropping off or picking up students. We will come to you. 

  

 

If your student is displaying symptoms of being ill, 

we have a special room to quarantine them. You will 

be contacted and expected to pick you child up 

within the hour. Please see the Return to 

School Guide on the school website for more 

information about all things COVID. 

School Lunch info: 

Please download the Nutrislice App if you have online 

learners and want to get lunch and breakfast. You can find 

the link on the website. 

https://www.bisdtx.org/Domain/2852 

All parents are asked to fill out the nutrition form on the 

school website. All meals are free but this form helps us 

keep it that way. 

Contact Us:  School Office: 512-772-7600  

5582 FM535, Cedar Creek, TX 78612 

https://www.bisdtx.org/Domain/17 

Twitter: @CCEBISD 

 

FYI: Taking photos or videos of online meetings is not allowed. It is not legal. 
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